The Brandon Township Library Board, as part of our 2018-2023 Strategic Plan, would like to Establish and encourage a High School Advisory Board consisting of a Senior and a Junior to participate at the Library Board Meetings as non-voting members.
Candidates will be recommended by school administration.  Looking for students with a passion for the library, leadership or government.  We will also try to get participant volunteer hours officially recognized by school board.
We hope to establish, select candidates, and start our Junior Advisory Board in September 2019.

We are requesting recommendations and advice from our library community for the following:
1. High School Advisory Board Job Description and Policies
1. Candidate interview questions 
1. How to fully engage our High School Board and the Brandon School System as a whole
1. 
If you have any experience and recommendations for a public library Junior Advisory Board, we would really appreciate your help and wisdom.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please email BPTL trustee Patty Salter at psalter@brandonlibrary.org
Thank you!


